
 

6 January 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

Class Suspension on 7 January 2022 
 
A senior form student was granted permission to leave the campus today to undergo testing and 

quarantine at Penny’s Bay Quarantine Centre.  Over the weekend, the school premises will be 

thoroughly disinfected and cleaned. 

 

As student safety is always our primary concern, the School has decided to suspend all school-

related activities on campus, including face-to-face lessons and extra-curricular activities, on 

Friday, 7 January 2022 and Saturday, 8 January 2022.  

 

Individual teachers may arrange Zoom lessons on Friday, 7 January 2022 at their discretion, so 

concerned students should be ready to receive further instructions from their teachers, either on 

Google Classroom or ManageBac. 

 

Arrangements for lessons next week and the G12 Mock Exams will be posted over the weekend, 

on the HKTE Smart School Parents app and ManageBac.  Students and parents are reminded to 

check both platforms regularly for the latest updates. 

 

Thank you for your attention. Let us remain vigilant during these trying times and safeguard our 

public health. 

 

 

 Yours faithfully, 

  
 _________________ 
 R.K.Y. Cheng 
 Headmaster 


